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Senator Peris asked: 
 
Have there been any applications to establish or build new aged care facilities in the Northern 
Territory, including information around the expansion of the National Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander Flexible Aged Care Programme. 
 
 
 
Answer: 
 
No new applications were received to establish or build new aged care facilities in the 
Northern Territory in the 2012-13 Aged Care Approvals Round.  
 
Aged care places will be made available under the expansion of the National Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander Flexible Aged Care Programme to establish a new service at Mutitjulu 
in the Northern Territory. 
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